Softball in the Olympics?
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The USA Softball Team is an excellent team and they have the potential to win every gold medal. There is just one problem; the International Olympic Committee (IOC) wants to remove softball from the Olympics. In August 2005 the IOC voted to remove this sport from the Olympic schedule at the 2012 London Games. The vote was 52 to 52, a tie with one member not voting. A vote to reinstate was defeated 47 to 43. This means softball will not play in the 2012 Olympics.

Next year there will be another vote to determine whether or not softball will play in the 2016 Olympics. There could only be 28 sports in the Olympic schedule and the IOC has already chosen 26. Softball is one of the leading candidates to fill one of those two spots. The softball players hope they will convince the IOC that softball should play in the 2016 Olympics. This interestingly could take place in Chicago, home of the Chicago Bandits which are the champions of Women’s National Fastpitch Softball.

